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May 21, 2020 
 
To: All Clean Boats, Clean Waters watercraft inspectors, Lake Groups, and 
other interested persons 
 
From: Stephanie Boismenue, AIS Coordinator, Oneida County Land & Water 
Conservation Department 
 
RE: ONEIDA AND VILAS COUNTIES CLEAN BOATS, CLEAN WATERS ONLINE 
TRAINING 
 
There will be a Clean Boats, Clean Waters Online Training for Oneida and Vilas County 

Watercraft Inspectors, on Tuesday, June 9th, from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. This training is to 

help new and seasoned watercraft inspectors prepare for a busy season at the landings. The 

free training will be on WebEx and the session will open at 5:45 p.m. to give everyone time to 

test their audio and visual before the 6:00 p.m. start time. Handouts will be emailed to 

participants a couple days before the training. 

 

Registration is through WebEx and is limited to 100 people. To register, visit  

https://vilas.webex.com/vilas/onstage/g.php?MTID=e131d717294e7169e28b8784f59cf1c99. 

Participants will receive a registration confirmation email that contains detailed information 

about how to join the training. There is no WebEx program or extension to download. To join 

the session, open the registration confirmation email and click on the green “Join Event” 

button.  

 

Training hosts and instructors are Cathy Higley, Lake Conservation Specialist, Vilas County 

Land & Water Conservation Department and Stephanie Boismenue, Aquatic Invasive Species 

Coordinator, Oneida County Land & Water Conservation Department.  For questions, please 

email Cathy at cahigl@Vilascountywi.gov or Stephanie at sboismenue@co.oneida.wi.us. 

Become a watercraft inspector and help protect the lakes you love.  
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